X. GENERAL BUSINESS
Administration/Mr. Monfredo/
Mr. Foley/Ms. Novick/Mr. O'Connell/
Miss Biancheria
(April 1, 2015)

CURRENT ITEM - gb #5-79.1 S.C. MEETING - 4-9-15

1ST ITEM gb #5-79 S.C.MTG. 3-19-15 2ND ITEM gb #5-79.1 S.C.MTG. 4-9-15

ITEM:

Response of the Administration to the request to inform schools about Worcester: the City that Reads ninth annual book drive for children pre-k to grade 8 that will take place during the week of March 22nd with its theme "SPRING INTO BOOKS."

ORIGINAL ITEM: Mr. Monfredo/Mr. Foley/Ms. Novick/Mr. O'Connell/ Miss Biancheria (March 10, 2015)

Request that the Administration inform schools about Worcester: the City that Reads ninth annual book drive for children pre-k to grade 8 that will take place during the week of March 22nd with its theme "SPRING INTO BOOKS."

PRIOR ACTION:

3-19-15 - Referred to the Administration.

BACKUP:

The Administration informed all elementary and middle school principals about the "Worcester: The City that Reads" ninth annual book drive for students PreK – 8, that took place during the week of March 22nd. In addition, many schools conducted their own book drives to collect and share books within their school communities to help impart the message of the importance of reading to students and their families.

RECOMMENDATION OF MAKER:

RECOMMENDATION OF ADMINISTRATION:

Accept and file.